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Dear JCCR Committee Staff JCCR Committee Staff,

Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the committee,

We owe future generations renewable energy resources and climate stability. HB2020 is a
critical step towards a market-based approach to curb Oregon's emissions and spur investment
in cleaner energy. Oregon once again needs to lead the nation in common sense environmental
standards through HB202 cap and invest policy. 

As you consider amendments to the bill, a strong Clean Energy Jobs bill will:

• Reduce emissions quickly to meet Oregon science-based climate goals for 2035 and 2050
• Hold large polluters accountable
• Invest in clean energy projects in communities across the state, and
• Ensure a majority of investments benefit the communities most impacted by climate change.

At the same time, there should be no rollbacks to any of our existing environmental programs
in the process.

A sincere thank you for your commitment to a healthy future for Oregonians.

Sincerely, 
Julia Babcock 
2410 SE 47th Ave
Portland, OR 97206 
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